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Meeting Location:   Thomas W. Davidson, Sr.
Meeting Time:  6:30-8:30 P.M.


Senior Center
Meeting Dates:  4th Monday 


2200 Drake Ave. SW
of every month,


Huntsville, AL  35805
ex. May & Dec.


256-880-7080

Web:  http://www.money.org/clubs/mccc/mccc.htm
ANA Club Rep.: Dan Buchner
MCCC will have its next meeting on Monday, June 23, at the Senior Center in Huntsville.  Meet in the China Painting Room (by the Gift Shop).  Doors open at 6:00 P.M.

Driving directions to the Senior Center:

Take I-565 to Memorial Parkway (231) in Huntsville.  Take Memorial Parkway South to the Drake Avenue Exit.  Exit on Drake Avenue and go west about a 

½ mile to the Senior Center.  There is plenty of lighted parking in the lot.

April’s Meeting

by:  Richard Jozefiak

The April 28 meeting had a turnout of 14 members and two guests.  I would like to welcome Mr. Edward Carr as our newest member who signed up at the meeting.
Ms Shirley Mohler, Coordinator of the Huntsville City School’s 2003 Summer Enrichment Program spoke to the group first.  She is arranging the summer enrichment program for about 300 students in grades K-5th.  

She will work with the classroom teachers, and will be using the U.S. Mint’s H.I.P. Pocket Change program for the curriculum.  The U.S. Mint has provided educational materials (including State Quarter Coin Boards and cent mylars) for the students.
MCCC donated hundreds of copies of the ANA’s Discover, The World of Money newspaper and the ANA donated copies of Numismatist.
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Richard Jozefiak making donation of materials to Ms Shirley Mohler, Huntsville City Schools 
A number of MCCC members have also volunteered to visit K-5th classes this summer to give presentations on coins and coin collecting, and share their experiences.

Upcoming Coin Shows

July 18-20
AL Numismatic Society


Bessemer Civic Center


I-59 Exit 108


Bessemer, AL

Aug. 15-17
Blue Ridge 44th Convention


Northwest Georgia Trade


& Convention Center


I-75 Exit 333


Dalton, GA

Note:  Before traveling any distance, please call to verify dates and time.

Mr. Verdery Roberson was the featured speaker, and gave a great presentation on “U.S. Currency”.  He discussed the many different types of U.S. paper money, and the changes in U.S. Currency.
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Mr. Verdery Roberson (left) receiving ANA Educational Award from Richard Jozefiak, ANA Regional Coordinator for AL & GA 
The winner of the Books-A-Million & H.E Harris Company door prize for April was Harold Fears, who selected a Washington Quarter 1965-1998 album, with a retail value of $26.95.


Meeting Dates 
June 23
Summer Pot Luck


Coin series of the month:


Cents.  Members to bring


cents to show and tell.

Auction

July 28
Mr. Richard Jozefiak will 


Speak on: “ANA Summer


Convention”


Auction
Aug. 25
Mr. Frank DuVall will 


give a presentation on:


“My Favorite Coins”.


Auction

Note:  There is no meeting or newsletter in May or December.

Upcoming Meeting

The next meeting is June 23, and the club will hold its annual 4th of July pot luck.  Members, please bring a food item to share with fellow members.  The club will provide the paper products.
The program for the evening will be an open discussion on the U.S. Cents series.  Bring any cents in to show and tell about.  There will also be an auction.

Questions or Comments?

Please call Richard:  256-325-0037

E-mail:  jozefiak@knology.net
MCCC mailing address:  MCCC

P.O. Box 6332, Huntsville, AL  35824
Why not bring a friend to the meeting?
Editor:  Richard Jozefiak
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